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Dear Parent /Carer,

I am writing to inform you of some of the routines for this term. We will have, in due course, some
Meet and Greet information for you regarding individual classes.

Reading books
Firstly, reading books will be sent home on a weekly basis. This will be every Thursday and they will

need to be returned on the Monday. Books will then be quarantined ready for the next week. Reading
will also be supplemented with signposting to online learning. A reading record will be sent home with
children, but this is for parents or children to record reading and parents to sign. This will be
monitored by staff but not commented in due to Covid guidelines.

Homework

Homework will start after Meet and Greet and will be focused on reading, speiling and maths activities
online. Junior children will still have homework diaries and fill them in every Thursday and homework
will be monitored by teachers online and through checking diaries.

P.E

We have now timetabled PE for this term and this will start from Monday. On your child’s day they
will need to come dressed for PE. At present we will aim to teach all PE outside and the children will
need their house T-shirt, school sweatshirt or cardigan at present (we will update this when the
weather changes), black/blue shorts or joggers and trainers. The class days for PE are set out below.
This will start from Monday 7' September for all classes apart from York who will be updated through

Tapestry. D~ N n PN, 0 =
___ PE Days-September and October 2020
Class Day
York Tuesday S - -
Lincoln - Tuesday Thursday
Winchester Wednesday Friday
Canterbury Wednesday Thursday
Salisbury Monday Tuesday
Norwich - Wednesday | Friday
Southwell Monday [ Friday

I have not included a date sheet for events at school currently as we are looking at when and how any
key events can take place in the near future. Currently, there will be no clubs and parents will not be
allowed on-site unless specific meetings are needed.

Packed lunches for children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 plus those entitled to Free School Meals have
been ordered for next week, this was done prior to the end of last term, and covered in the Newsletter
dated 21 August. Those children in these groups who have brought their own lunches in yesterday
and today will be taken off the list and lunches (until a decision is taken on returning to hot dinners)
will not be provided. Anyone who wishes to provide their child/children with a packup in future, who
has received one from school these last two days should email school immediately.
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A vast amount of wastage has been incurred and at a cost to the school which we do not want to
happen again.

We will no longer send letters home but notify you through text, Twitter and the school website. |
would also recommend that you follow the school Twitter account @LeasStAndrews and the class

ones. For York parents, you must access Tapestry to see both communications from Mrs Moseley as
well as supporting and seeing the learning the children of York are engaging in.

Yours Sincerely ,//-’//

A4

Mr D W Hodgson
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